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I operate an Adult Foster Home and HB 3838 has stopped us in our tracks for 

considering opening a second care home location. It constitutes an existential threat 

to our current business and immediately has placed a cooling effect on our intent to 

open another one. If this goes through it will create uncertainty, higher costs, 

destabilize norms, and add additional layers of bureaucracy and obfuscation. All of 

those changes will be hostile towards our business and already has made me 

question whether staying in the adult foster home business is worth it under this kind 

of legislative threat.  


